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Regards
 

Luisa Maguire
 
 
Luisa Maguire
DA Coordinator | Key Sites and Industry Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
320 Pitt Street |  GPO Box 39  |  Sydney NSW 2001
T  02 8289 6757  E luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au

 
 

From: Ozinga, Mark <Mark.Ozinga@transport.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 22 November 2018 4:50 PM
To: Luisa Maguire <Luisa.Maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Notification of Exhibition of Waterloo Metro Quarter Over Station Development
(SSD 9393)
 
Hi Luisa. 
 
TfNSW will not be making a submission on this as it is a transport cluster project.
 
Please call me if you need to clarify.
 
Mark
 
Mark Ozinga
Principal Manager Land Use Planning & Development
Freight, Strategy & Planning Division
Transport for NSW
 
T 0439 489 298
Sydney NSW
 
 

From: Luisa Maguire [mailto:Luisa.Maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 22 November 2018 11:10 AM
To: development
Subject: Notification of Exhibition of Waterloo Metro Quarter Over Station Development
(SSD 9393)
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Plannlng &
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Good Morning,
 
Please find attached the Notification of Exhibition of Waterloo Metro Quarter
Over Station Development (SSD 9393).
 
The SSD Application and accompanying documents may be viewed on the
department’s website at http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?
action=view_job&job_id=9393.
 
The Department of Planning and Environment invites you to comment on the
proposal by close of business Wednesday 30 January 2019.
 

If you have any questions, please contact Russell Hand on (02) 8275 1313 or via
email at russell.hand@planning.nsw.gov.au.
 
 
Regards
 

Luisa Maguire
 
 
Luisa Maguire
DA Coordinator | Key Sites and Industry Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
320 Pitt Street |  GPO Box 39  |  Sydney NSW 2001
T  02 8289 6757  E luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au

 
 

This email is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential information. If you receive this
email in error please delete it and any attachments and notify the sender immediately by reply email.
Transport for NSW takes all care to ensure that attachments are free from viruses or other defects. Transport
for NSW assume no liability for any loss, damage or other consequences which may arise from opening or
using an attachment.

P Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless really necessary.
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